From: Rebecca Downing

To: Bicycle Advisory Committee

Re: Public comments for item #14. BAC meeting Nov 8, 2021

In figure 14-13 there is an item about Center and North Avenues. I have been in discussions with Travis Rieber in the county public works department about installing some safety measures here that are similar to some striping done at 16th and Geoffrey. I believe a crosswalk might have been included in some of our discussions about this troublesome spot. I suggest you contact him about it if you haven't already done so. I would love a roundabout here that would include crosswalks and think there may be enough space for it.

In figure 14 - 14 there is an item about State Park Drive at Center in Seacliff. Your report mentions a roundabout as a possibility. I do not believe this is included in the Seacliff beautification project in the county public works plans for this area. If you have discussed it with them and they recommend this, could you let me know?

Kind regards, Rebecca Downing